
 

From: 
To: 
Subject: NRS 645 Proposed Changes 
Date: 
Attachments: 

NRED Administration 

Wednesday, January 10, 2024 9:09:15 AM 

WARNING - This email originated from outside the State of Nevada. Exercise caution when 
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 
I am in support of these changes. 
Thanks! 

are not the named addressee(s) you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify 
the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail from 
your system 

This message may contain confidential information and is intended only for the individual(s) named. If you 




